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For Publication in the Richland Observer on 05/22 and 05/29. 

Request For Bids – Church & E. Court Parking Lot Repaving Project 

The City of Richland Center Public Works Department is requesting bids for repaving the municipal 
parking lot located at the intersection of Church Street and E. Court Street. The project area covers 
approximately 1,432 square yards at a thickness of 3.5”. The City will remove all old blacktop, but 
reshaping and base prep should be included in the bid. 
 
Traffic control will be the responsibility of the contractor. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jasen Glasbrenner at (608) 475-0766. 
 
Sealed bids must be submitted no later than 1:00 pm on June 12th. 
 
The Public Works Committee anticipates reviewing the bids on June 19th with the Common Council 
review occurring on July 1st. 
 
Return all sealed bids to Jasen Glasbrenner, Director of Public Works, at 450 S Main St., Richland 
Center, WI 53581 or via email jasen.glasbrenner@richlandcenterwi.gov. All bids should be clearly 
marked “Church & E. Court Parking Lot Repaving Project”. 
 
The City of Richland Center reserves the right to reject any and all bids. All bids are subject to City 
Council approval. The City of Richland Center is an equal opportunity employer. 
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